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June 12, 2018 

 

Tom Habashi  

Monterey Bay Community Power  

Interim CEO 

70 Garden Court Suite 300 

Monterey, CA 93940 

 

Re:  Requesting the appointment of Joe Paul Gonzalez, as an interim alternative 

until San Benito County Administration office fills Assistant CAO position.   

 

Dear Mr. Habashi:  

 

San Benito County respectfully requests the appointment of Joe Paul Gonzalez, County Clerk, 

Auditor & Recorder, as interim alternative on the Operations Board of Monterey Bay 

Community Power (MBCP) on behalf of San Benito County. Ray Espinosa, Chief 

Administrative Officer, will continue to serve as the primary contact on the Operations Board of 

MBCP. In addition, the Board of Supervisors is authorizing the County Administrative Officer 

(CAO) to reappoint the alternative when they hire an Assistant CAO or Deputy CAO.      

 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions on our request. To reach us, please 

contact, Dulce Alonso at 831-636-4000. 

 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Anthony Botelho 

Chair of the Board  

San Benito County  

 

cc: Policy Board, Monterey Bay Community Power 

 

 

 


